
30th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Harvest 2021

This year we will be celebrating Harvest 2021 in our assemblies in the week beginning 11th October 2021. South

Borough Primary School will be supporting and donating to ‘Hungry Hearts for The Homeless’.

We would welcome any donations of the following items to support this charity:

Toiletries

Adult sized hats, gloves and scarves.
Dried or
canned foods

Please send in any donations on Wednesday 13th October 2021 with your child to school. These will be collected from

their classrooms on this day ready for donation.

Thank you in advance for your support and charitable donations.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Ballard

Assistant Headteacher


